
Wootton Cluster Report-  March 5, 2018 

Cluster coordinators: Brian Rabin, Gumei Liu, Kellie Reynolds 

The Wootton HS PTSA meeting on Feb 20 included a brief discussion on school safety, presented by 

Principal Kim Boldon. She described the various ways the staff support a safe environment for students. 

She also announced the school will undergo a security upgrade, as result of a security audit. Parents 

were invited to the principal coffee on Feb 28 for further discussion of safety concerns and other topics. 

Finally, the Wootton PTSA president, Toby Salahuddin, invited parents to stop by Panera on Feb 24 to 

discuss concerns.  

At least one elementary school in the cluster has concerns regarding the safety of their entrance. We 

understand there is money in the budget for more security audits and upgrades. 

 

The cluster will meet on March 7. The meeting topics include: 

Budget updates 

MCPS safety presentation (from Feb delegates assembly) 

Planning for next year 

Other upcoming events  


